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July 2016 Newsletter





Welcome A special welcome to all visitors this evening. Welcome all.  I hope you are getting pleasure from all of our beautiful flower beds and walkways in Upton during this lovely summer weather. 


Garden Tips for July. This is often one of the hottest months of the year and a great time to sit out and enjoy your garden. Keep plants looking good by regularly dead-heading, and you'll enjoy a longer display of blooms. Make sure you keep new plants well watered, using grey water where possible, and hoe off weeds, which thrive in the sunshine. Check clematis for signs of clematis wilt. Place conservatory plants outside now that it is warm. Water tubs and new plants if dry, but be water-wise. Deadhead bedding plants and repeat-flowering perennials, to ensure continuous flowering. Pick courgettes before they become marrows. Treat apple scab. Clear algae, blanket weeds and debris from ponds, and keep them topped up. Order catalogues for next year’s spring-flowering bulbs. Give the lawn a quick-acting summer feed, especially if not given a spring feed. Give woodwork a lick of paint or preserver, while the weather is dry


Out and About. We have a copy of ‘Great Gardens to Visit 2016’ if anyone wants to look at it. Don’t forget NGS gardens open for charity, including this Sun 31st July, Manor farm Hampreston BH21 7LX 1-5pm, Secret Garden, Serles House 47 Victoria Rd WimborneBH21 1EN 2-5pm, and Western Gardens, 24a Western Ave, Branksome Park BH13 7AN 2-5.30pm Check the yellow book or on-line for other local open gardens. Upton is looking wonderful – don’t miss the beautiful floral displays, including the ones dedicated to Cubs/Scouting and Marie Curie, – many thanks to all who have helped and contributed .If you want a different type of garden to visit, the model railways at 57-61 Glenwood Rd, West Moors BH22 0EN is open this Sunday 31st from 12noon. Yummy food including bbq is also available there. (I can personally recommend this visit for anyone with a slight interest in train layouts and gardens – so much to see and do!)


Next Meeting On Thursday 22nd September, Marcus Dancer will present ‘Clematis and How to Grow Them Successfully.’ This talk was requested by our ‘Maple Lodge’ members and will be interesting to everyone as we all love to see these wonderful blooms and get the ‘inside info’ on how to get the best out of them in our gardens. (Visitors fee is still £3 per session if you’d like to invite your friends.)


A.O.B. There is no meeting in August. Your committee will meet on 5th September at 7.30pm at 3 Beacon Park Rd. We shall discuss various issues including subs and next years programme.  If you have any thoughts on any issues or particular speakers, please let a committee member know, or you are welcome to attend the meeting with your views if you let us know in advance. I would also be interested to know if you still find the newsletter interesting/ useful or if you would like it changed in some way.  Don’t forget that you can access all our posters/newsletters online and contact any of the committee from there, or give us a phone call! Enjoy the rest of the summer until we meet again.


Tessa
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If you require any information on any of the above or other aspects of LMUGC, please phone Tessa on


 01202 625953 or email secretary@lmugc.org.uk.
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